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Club MeetingsClub Meetings

19th October – Talk by Milliner Beverly Edmonton

2nd  November – A visit from Frimley Park Neonatal team

5th & 6th November – Our Exhibition

16th November – Nicola’s Fabrics

ExhibitionExhibition

The exhibition is coming up very soon now and will be a great chance to see all the lovely quilts 
that have been made by the group. We have been busy advertising the event so hopefully we will 
have a good number of visitors to admire them as well.

Please read the e mails carefully that will be sent out on how and when to deliver your quilts etc 
and make sure you have a hanging sleeve where appropriate and your name on all the quilts and 
entries.

There are a few places left for helping in the kitchen and stewarding, please see if you could help 
with these, we know a few of you have offered to “float” and help out as needed please let Julie 
know when you will be available so we know who and when we can contact.

The raffle tickets have sold well and we will be selling them again at Avenue nurseries on the 22nd 
and 23rd October, if anyone could help on the afternoon of Sunday 23rd then please let Jennie 
know.

All raffle tickets and monies need to be handed in now please.

The raffle hampers are looking good, there are a few things still needed if anyone could help:

Chocolates, Prossecco or sparkling wine, Nice nuts, savoury item like chutney or tin of salmon, or 
anything else that you might have suitable particularly for the food & drink and pamper hampers, 
others being sewing and gardening.



Do any of our long term members know what happened to the club tablecloth that used to 
cover the welcome desk?

We are known for selling lovely cake at our exhibitions, we have a few offered but could do with a 
couple more.

Does anyone have a cash box they could lend us for the weekend? I have one but five are 
needed.

ExhibitionsExhibitions

Market Square Quilters group have their exhibition at Newbury college on 29 th & 30th October 10-
4pm.

marketsquarequilters.co.uk.

Did you or someone you know make this baby quilt?  If so please contact Hilary. 



Website newsWebsite news
Firstly, thank you to Becky for looking after the website until recently. She is now moving to Devon 
to start a new adventure which we hope works out well for her.

The web site is now on a new platform which is going to make it much easier to update.

So far our website has been rebuilt as a near copy with a few tweaks and will have further tweaks 
and changes as time allows and ideas of improvements come in.

We are working on the photo galleries to be directly on the site along with an archive of the 
newsletters.  The photos will take quite a while however as there are hundreds of them to upload 
and sort out.

It was nice to see that shortly after the contact page was rebuilt we had someone email us through
it referencing a quilt that had made which proved the new contact page is working!
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